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A message from Glendale Police Officer Gerald M. Sydnor 
(SRO at Ironwood High School) 

 
 
SAFETY FIRST! 
 
 
When driving in the area around the school please: 
 

Know your route – prepare ahead of time. 
 

Arrive early – say goodbyes at home, be ready to stop and drop. 
 

Slow down – give yourself time to respond to hazards. 
 

Be alert – prepare for poor behavior, U-TURNS, students darting in roadway. 
 

Be patient – do not let your frustration get you in trouble. 
 

Be courteous – be good role models for the kids, yield to others, we are a team.   
 
 

 

There are No U-TURNS allowed on the following streets: 

➢ On Sweetwater Ave between 59 Ave and 61st Ave  

➢ On 61st Ave between Sweetwater Ave and Windrose Dr. 

➢ On Windrose between 61st Ave and 63rd Ave 

 

A U-TURN ticket is a $260.00 fine. 

 
 

Thank you and drive safely! 

 


